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September – 2013 
 

 Current enrollment of 430 
 

 The new drop-off/pickup lanes are working well and the new parking lots 
have been an excellent improvement to our campus. 
 

 We had an excellent turnout for Meet the Teacher night (August 20) with 314 
parents that signed in for attendance.  
 

 The language lab, literacy lab and math lab have all been implemented to 
better target student needs. 
 

 We are continuing our “Fish Philosophy” Character Education program this 
year.  
 

 September 3rd – 6th was our beginning of the year Book Fair that grossed over 
$4,000.00. 
 

 Grandparents’ Day was the 6th with 252 grandparents signing in for 
attendance.  
 

 1st and 2nd Grade conducted the Texas Primary Reading Inventory test for the 
beginning of the year reading data. 
 

 “Coffee with the Principal” was held for Kindergarten parents on the 11th. 
 

 Patriot’s Day on the 11th.  
 

 “Coffee with the Principal” was held for Head Start parents during their 
parent orientation meeting on the 12th.  
 

 Homecoming is September 20th. 
 

 Coffee with the Principal on the 25th for 1st grade parents.  


